
Minutes of the Paul Revere Village Association Board meeting

July 14, 2008

Members in attendance- Fred Stevens, Laurie Guptill, Helena Flanagan, Eric Hatcher,
Steve DiVirgilio

The Board discussed the renters at 6 Lex and possible fines/clean up.

Steve is reviewing decks and repairs/maintenance/staining needed.

23-26 Lex need gutters cleaned. The Board discussed who will be doing this since Danny
can not climb ladders.

Electrical boxes needed to be inspected for exposed wood on the buildings.

Pruning of bushes will begin late July, weather permitting.

The Board discussed late homeowners- late letters will be sent.

Worcester Pest Control will be spraying the entire complex early August- 2nd of 3
applications.

Minutes approved 5-0.

Next meeting Monday August 4  6 pm 3 Lex.


